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Half Term Holiday—Next week 
Lets hope the weather is warm, dry and preferably sunny next week so that we 

can all make the most of our half-term holiday.  Children and staff return to 

school on Monday 3 June for the second part of the summer term. 

 

Bug Club and Abacus 
Just to let you know that Bug Club and Abacus will be unavailable on Tuesday 28 

May from 6am to 4pm due to essential site maintenance. 

This Half-Term’s Achievement Awards go to: 

Holland Class: Adam Farley 

Austria Class:  Danny Betts 

Greece Class:   Jakob Gomm 

Germany  Class : Kenzie Harris 

Sweden  Class: Emily Cates 

Poland Class : Jessica Brown 

Italy Class : Kezia Royl 

Portugal Class: Charlie Fuller 

Staff: Mrs  Sally Browning 

 

Well done to all of you - and a BIG “thank you” for working so hard 
 

 

Shanklin C E Primary School becoming an Academy 
Please see further details in the attached newsletter. 

Sickness and Diarrhoea 
If your child has been suffering from a sickness bug/vomiting/diarrhoea, please remember they 

may not return to school for 48 hours after the last bout of symptoms.  This is the advice we 

are given by the Health Protection Agency. 



 

 

WEEK 3  

Weeks commencing:   3  June and 1 Ju ly  
 
MONDAY:  Cot tage  p ie  o r  cheese  and vegetable  wrap  wi th  cous cous,  carro ts ,  sweetcorn,  cucumber  and 

tomato sa lad,  yoghurt  c runch or  f resh f ru i t .  
TUESDAY:  Roast  beef  or  quorn roast  wi th  roast  or  mashed potatoes,  gravy,  cabbage,  

parsn ips,  c runchy cook ie and mi lk  or  f resh f ru i t .  
WEDNESDAY:  Salmon and sweetcorn  pasta,  fo lded p izza wi th  jacket  pota to,  roasted 

vegetables and peas,  vegetable s t icks ,  to f fee apple  crumble wi th  custard or  
f resh f ru i t .  

THURSDAY:  Chicken curry  wi th  r ice  or  vegetable  lasagne,  carrots  and  peas,  mixed sa lad,  berry  ch i l l  o r  
f resh f ru i t .  

FRIDAY:  F ish f ingers  and ch ips,  quorn hotdog  wi th  on ions and tomato sauce,  baked beans and  
broccol i ,  l ight  c runchy co les law,  marb le cake wi th  chocolate sauce or  f resh f ru i t .  

 

Other Dates to Keep 2013  

(Do please use your school rules fridge magnet to keep these safe for future reference!) 

Saturday 25th May to Sunday 2nd June - Half term holiday 

Tuesday 25th June—Sports Day—details to follow 

Monday 1st July—Year 6 Play—dress rehearsal 

Tuesday 2nd July—Year 6 Play at 2.30pm and 6pm –details to follow  

Thursday 4th and Friday 5th July—Senior School Transition Days 

Monday 8th July to Friday 12th July - Year 6 trip to Thorness Bay  

Monday 15th July—Reports go home 

Tuesday 16th July—Report meetings for parents  3.30pm to 4.30pm 

Friday 19th July - last day of Summer term              

Advanced notice of IW council school holiday dates for 2013 - 2014 

Wednesday 4th September - Children return to school for start of Autumn term. 

Saturday 26th October - Sunday 3rd November - Autumn Half Term 

Saturday 21st December - Sunday 5th January - Christmas Holidays 

Saturday 15th February - Sunday 23rd February - Spring Half Term 

Saturday 5th April - Monday 21st April - Easter Holidays 

Monday 5th May - May Day Holiday 

Saturday  24th May - Sunday 1st June Spring Half Term 

 

The class with the best attendance for week ending 17 May  2013 was 

Portugal  Class with 99.1% Well done to Portugal  Class 

Holland Class 93.1%, Austria Class 97.5%, Greece Class 97%, Germany Class 97.7%,  

Sweden Class 96%, Poland Class 98%, Italy Class 97.2% and Portugal Class 99.1% 

Walk the Wight 
If you took part in the Schools Walk the Wight, please remember to bring your 

sponsorship money into school as soon as possible. There will be a special assembly on 

Thursday 6 June to present the cheque to the Hospice representatives and medals 

to the children who took part. 

Lost Property 
The lost property box will now  be positioned under the covered area adjoining the 

outside toilets.  Please take  time to have a look to see if you can recover any lost 

items. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Rebecca Short in Reception Class and  Maria Brewer in Year 6 have been asked to 

dance at the London Palladium in June and Disneyland in Paris during August.  The girls 

will be performing free-style and tap as part of a group of dancers from the Island  

Dance and Theatre Company.   Well done girls, everyone is so proud of you. 


